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Welcome to Secondary! We are having an exciting and 

productive week so far! 

 In Literacy students are developing their reading and 

writing skills, building vocabulary and learning to use 

punctuation correctly. Through óReading to Learnô 

activities students are studying the Solar System. In 

numeracy we are working with numbers, using addi-
tion, subtraction and multiplication strategies, patterns 

and stories. 

 Wednesday at Yipirinya is all about cooking! Students 

wrote up their chosen recipe, listing the ingredients 

and needed to follow oral, practical demonstration and written instructions. This week students made 

Chinese Fried Rice, they followed all instructions well, cleaning the rice, preparing vegetables, mixing the 

rice and vegetables and deep frying the ingredients 

in woks. 

It has been a delight teaching our students they 

have each participated to the best of their ability 

and shown great enthusiasm and engagement across 

all subject areas 
throughout the week. 

Well Done Secondary! 

From : Janice  

 



This Weeks Awards 

Upcoming Events 

Page 2  

YIPIRINYA SCHOOL  

Pre-School 

Kaden McLachlanðPlaying nicely with his friends 

Jayden McDonaldð Giving his friends hugs 

Transition 

Valmay Wayneð Writing her name with no assistance 

Year 1 

Phillip CollinsðAlways have lovely manners 

Tiana Charlesð Welcome to Year 1 

Year 2 

Olivian RoddenbyðTaking care with your bookð
beautiful book 

Mathias PalmerðListening in class 

Sheila HarrisðComing to School everyday 

Year 3/4 

Helen EbatarinjaðFor writing her spelling activities 

Chantelle RiceðShe impressed me with her knowledge 
of time in Maths  

Monday 23rd March  

Dental Visit in ALL week 

Governance TrainingðManagement Commit-
tee 

OATð Year 3/4 

Tuesday 24th March 

Governance TrainingðManagement Commit-
tee 

Cultural ExcursionðTransition to Araluen 
Park 

Wednesday 25th March 

Cultural ExcursionðChild Care to Desert Park 

OATðYear 2 

Thursday 26th March 

FAMILY DAY 

OATðYear 1 

Friday 27th March 

END OF TERM 

Today at Recess ( Cake stall, Iceï Cups and Sausage sizzle) . 
Terrance Abott and Tony Gibson fundraised $300 to go to-
wards their April trip to Darwin for AFL NT Sport. Thank 
you everyone who assisted in making this happen.  


